
From the Desk of the Principal: Mrs. Jacqueline Johnson 

For the week of November 23-27, 2020 

A reminder that Westdale’s Information Night is on Tuesday, November 24 
at 7:00 pm through Microsoft Teams.  Go to hwdsb.info/westdale on this 
date and time for more information.  
 
Friday, November 27 is a Professional Activity Day. There will be no school 
for students on Friday.  All staff will be participating in Professional 
Development Training as well as Parent Teacher interviews.  Teachers will 
reach out to families to book a virtual interview.  
 
Retirement News: 

 

It is with excitement that I share with you the news of my retirement. After 31 years 

in education, it is time to celebrate my professional success and plan for new 

opportunities in retirement.  My last day of work at Dalewood is on Friday, 

December 18, before the Winter Holidays.    

 

I would like to welcome Ms. Kimberley Chute who is taking over the role of 

Principal of Dalewood. Ms. Chute will officially begin her position at Dalewood 

on Monday, January 4th, 2021.  

 

I am very grateful to have ended my career at this beautiful school.   

 

Sincerely, Mrs. Johnson 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


